



Jose Marti MAST 6-12 Academy PTSA 5701 West 24th Ave Hialeah, FL 33016

Dear Jose Marti MAST 6-12 Academy PTSA,

On behalf of National PTA, I am thrilled to congratulate you on being named a 2022-2024 National PTA School of Excellence! Your school and PTA are one of only 368 PTAs and schools nationwide to earn this designation. You should be proud of this accomplishment. It takes special dedication and perseverance to be recognized with this designation, and we commend and thank you for all your hard work!

You have demonstrated what over 40 years of research has proved—amazing things can be achieved when schools and families work together to accomplish a common goal. Your work to strengthen your family-school partnership promotes a learning environment where students feel safe, supported and ready to learn. As a National PTA School of Excellence, your PTA and school will be known as a national leader in family-school partnerships and an outstanding example of successfully creating an environment where families feel welcomed, included and empowered to support their child's success.

We applaud your hard work and leadership throughout this process. You have made National PTA and your school community proud. Congratulations once again on achieving this significant recognition!

Warm regards,

Yvonne Johnson

National PTA President

2023-2025

